

City of Stamford **ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BOARD** INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

To:

Lyda Ruijter, Town and City Clerk

From:

Robert Clausi, Executive Director

Environmental Protection Board

Subject:

Environmental Protection Board

Meeting Cancellation/Rescheduling

Date:

February 1, 2024

Please be advised that the Environmental Protection Board has CANCELLED the Regular Meeting it had scheduled for June 20, 2024.

The Environmental Protection Board will instead hold a SPECIAL MEETING on Thursday, June 13, 2024 at 7:30 pm.

This meeting will be conducted via Zoom and conference call.

Please call if you have any questions.

cc: EPB Members and Staff